
Algonquin Park Fisheries and Aquatic 

Ecosystem Information Sharing Session 

Ontario Parks is collaboratively developing a new 

Fisheries and Aquatic Ecosystem Management Plan 

for what is now called Algonquin Provincial Park. 

Algonquin community members are invited to 

attend an open session lead by Ontario Parks and 

the Algonquins of Ontario (AOO) Consultation Office 

to share knowledge and discuss the background 

research and monitoring information that has 

supported this planning process, including: 

• Algonquin Park aquatic ecology

• Fish species distribution

• Climate warming

• Invasive species

As the draft fisheries plan is still under development, 

this session will not include discussion on proposed 

management actions or regulatory changes for 

recreational anglers. Consultation on the draft 

plan will take place at a later date. 

Questions or Concerns

Call ON Parks Office at 705-571-7438 

or visit OntarioParks.ca




